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Events coming up! 
Dec-23 
Tues 5th Dec – KS2 Nativity 9:30AM-11AM 
and 5:30PM-7PM 
Thurs 7th Dec – Class 2 Family Lunch 
12:30PM 
Fri 8th Dec – Class 2 Family Lunch 12:30PM 
Weds 13th, Thurs 14th & Fri 15th Dec – KS1 
Nativity 
Weds 13th – NHS re-screening for YR & Y6 
(for re-tests and absent children) 
Thurs 14th – Whole School Christmas 
Lunch 
Fri 15th Dec – FOWS Christmas Fayre 3PM 
Mon 18th Dec – FOWS Santa Run 9:30AM 
Mon 18th Dec – KS2 Christmas Party at 
1:30PM 
Tues 19th Dec – KS1 Christmas Party at 
1:30PM 
Tues 19th Dec – Carol Singing from 
6:30PM 
Weds 20th Dec – Christingle 1:30PM (Y6 
Parents Welcome) 
Weds 20th Dec – FOWS Christmas Disco 
5:30PM-8PM at Wreningham Village Hall 
Weds 20th Dec – Last Day of Term 
Thurs 21st Dec to Weds 3rd Jan (incl) – 
Christmas Holiday 
Thurs 4th Jan – Back to School 
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 Today we welcomed Tania  
  Sidney-Roberts to our  
  celebration assembly, during 
which she talked about the Rotary International Shoebox Scheme and 
collecting items for disadvantaged children in Moldova. 
Within each class, we have two shoe boxes and if you would like to donate to 
this cause, then we would be grateful to receive your gifts.  Attached to this 
newsletter is a flyer listing the suggested items and what is not allowed.  As a 
school, we have chosen to fill each shoe box for a child. 
Tania is coming to collect our shoe boxes in two weeks, so we would be 
grateful for donations directly into your child’s class by 14th December. 
Thank you so much for your generosity for this wonderful cause.   

 

 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

 We really enjoyed welcoming Class 1 parents and  grand- 

  parents to our annual Stay and Play on Thursday.  We  

  hope that you all enjoyed making lots of Christmas crafts with  

  your children.  The decorations will be on display in the  

  classroom to give it a lovely festive feel in the lead-up to  

  Christmas!  

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Olivia, Henry V-B      Class 2: Phoebe R, Willow 
Class 3: Tristan, Lucy           Class 4: Henry T, Abbie  
 
 

The Christmas post box is out! 

From Monday, children can start 

posting their Christmas cards in  

the red post box outside Class 2. 

Please ensure they include the 

relevant class and full name on  

the envelope. 

  We would like to advise parents that an external gas  

   leak has been identified outside of the school today.   

   This has been fully investigated by Cadent and we  

   can report that the school and gas is currently safe.  

An Engineer will be on site this afternoon to repair the fault and we 

are not expecting this to affect the opening of school on Monday. 

 The Vaccination  

  UK team were in 

school today and carried out the vaccinations 

for those children whom consent was given.  

Details of follow-up clinics will be sent shortly 

for the children who missed the vaccination 

today due to illness or holiday.   

  

KS2 Nativity Performances – we look forward to seeing you on 

Tuesday at Wreningham Village Hall for the performances at 9:30AM 

and 5:30PM. Details have been e-mailed home regarding arrival times.  

Please note that Class 4 children should wear their full school uniform, 

however they can wear tinsel etc. for the festive feel! 


